Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF THE LOTTERY
Notice of Publication of 2024-2025 Regulatory Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 27, 2024, the Department of the Lottery published its 2024-25 Regulatory Plan in accordance with Section 120.74(2), F.S. Regulatory Plan 2024-2025 is available on the Florida Lottery's website: https://floridalottery.com/content/dam/flalottery-web/files/regulatory-plans/24-25-regulatory-plan.pdf.
